
Organisers and contacts for the event: 
Mark Henthorne, IoMAS, Tel: 491414        James Martin, IoMAS , Tel: 848032 

email:  onchan2018@iomastronomy.org         web:  iomastronomy.org 
 

Would like to invite the public to a night 

under the stars.  (Weather Permitting) 

Friday 19th January 

Saturday 20th January 

Sunday 21st January  

7.00 p.m. to 9.00 p.m. 

with kind permission and help of Onchan District Commissioners  

At ONCHAN PARK 

Wrap up warm and prepare for some stargazing fun!  

Each evening’s event can only take place under suitable stargazing weather conditions, so rain and/or 
full cloud cover will result in no show on the night.  

Children must be accompanied by a responsible adult. 

Please do not wave flash lights about as there will be Astronomers at work.  

No unauthorised green lasers permitted.  

 

 

Onchan Park Café will be open for food and drinks 

SOLAR OBSERVING— 

Saturday and Sunday  

12pm – 2pm 

Solar observing through  

specialist instruments 

(only if full-on, non-hazy sunshine) 

Indoor display boards in café 

mailto:onchan2016@iomastronomy.org

